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Fra: BONDE Jens-Peter [mailto:jens-peter.bonde@europarl.europa.eu]

Sendt: 5. oktober 2007 16:42

Til: BONDE Jens-Peter

Emne: Aft. IGC members

Please forward this mall fo your national members of the Intergovernmental Conference.

To whom it may concern,

Please find attached a document on behalf of the intergroup SOS-Demacracy in the European
Parliament, concerning proposals for the Intergovernmental Conference, which bagan July 23, 2007.

I hope you will support our proposals. If you are a member of the IGC, | hope you will put them forward there.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments.

Kind regards,

Jens-Peter Bonde

09-10-2007



